
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 

DATE:    January 14, 2022 
TO:  All City Council Members and Interested Parties 
FROM:  Dave Hatter, Mayor 
RE:  Special Council Meeting 
 
 
 
The City of Fort Wright will hold a special Council meeting on Wednesday, January 19th at 6:00 p.m.  The purpose 
of the meeting is to discuss, and potentially take action on, all agenda items in addition to any new business that 
may be presented for discussion.   
 
This Special Meeting takes the place of the regularly scheduled January 5th, 2022 Council Meeting that was 
postponed due to COVID-19.  Our regularly scheduled January Caucus Meeting will not be held this month. 
 
The Special Council Meeting will be held at the Fort Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort 
Wright, KY 41011.     
 
For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


